September 17, 2016
Dear Nash Families:

Our Fall Celebration will take place on Monday, October 31, 2016. We invite all families to
come out and enjoy the parade. The parade will begin promptly at 9:40am. Please refer to
the back of this page for parade route and viewing details. The students will make 2 laps
around the parade route!l PM kindergarten parents will receive separate communication
outlining parade plans for these students.

Students who choose to dress in costume should wear their costumes and any face make-up
to school. Any masks or anything that would limit vision should remain off until they arrive.
Parents are encouraged to help their child select appropriate costumes. Please nothing
violent, bloody or revealing. Only classroom co-captains will be permitted into the building
to help students prepare for the parade.

General Nash staff will be positioned along the entire parade route. Please speak with one
of these individuals should you have any questions on the day of the event. All students will
be traveling by grade level and need to remain with their grade level for the duration of the
parade. Please know that students may not be removed from the parade route. Only
classroom co-captains will be permitted to re-enter the building following the parade to
assist children in getting ready for the start of instruction.

All classroom parties will begin at 2:15 except for 1st grade which will begin at 12:30. The AM
Kindergarten class will have their party following the parade. If you would like to take your
child home with you at the end of the day, please send in a note with your child to the
homeroom teacher on that morning.

This is an excifing event that we look forward to all year. Please contact the office with any
guestions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jonathan D. Winkle
Principal
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Advertise your business in the 2016 17 g

yeneral Nash

General Nash Elementary

Dreawm 61%

School Directory

Dear Nash Families,

We are excited to provide a super-local Nash Yellow Pages for our families this year, and invite our
families with businesses to place an ad in our 2016-17 Nash Directory. The General Francis Nash
Elementary Student Directory, published by our Nash Home & School Association each fall, reaches over
350 families and staff in the North Penn area. It is a cost-effective way to promote your products and
services to the school. Advertising proceeds help us to fund field trips, assemblies, student activities and
family events, as well as to provide our teachers with supplemental classroom supplies. We greatly
appreciate your support!

AD SPECIFICATIONS:
* Prices are as follows:
Business Card (3.5"w x 2"h) §25.00
Half Page (5.5"w x 3.5”h) $50.00
Full Page (5.5"w x 7.75"h) $100.00
e Digital Ads need to be in PDF or JPG format - optional
e Ads will be printed in black & white. Please, no coupons with ads.
¢ Ads may be emailed to aclaubach@gmail.com.
* Ads are sold on a first-come, first-served basis.

TO PLACE AN AD:
= Send digital ad in PDF or JPG format to aclaubach@gmail.com - optional
* Attach a hard-copy ad to the General Nash School Directory Advertising form.
s Send the completed form and ad copy with payment to:
General Nash Elementary Home & School, ¢/o Amanda Laubach
1560 Liberty Bell Drive, Harleysville, PA 19438.
* Advertising orders are due by Friday, September 23".
¢ Directories will be distributed during the month of October.
* Payment must be received by deadline in order for ad to run.

Please note the School Directory is for the exclusive use of General Nash Elementary families and faculty
and may not be used by other arganizations or businesses for mailing lists or solicitations.

Thank you very much for your support of General Nash Home & School,

Amanda Laubach
General Nash Elementary Home & School

215-855-2164; aclaubach@gmail.com




GENERAL NASH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL P
General Nash —
Elementary SCHOOL DIRECTORY ADVERTISING FORM
Dream Big, Due Friday, September 23, 2016

Achieve Greatness

The General Nash Elementary School Directory is a cost-effective way to advertise

and promote your products and services to a targeted audience of 350-plus school-age families.
Directories will be distributed during the month of October. Please note the School Directory is for the
exclusive use of General Nash families and staff and may not be used by other organizations or
businesses for mailing lists or solicitations. Thank you for your support of the General Nash Elementary
School Directory. General Francis Nash Elementary Home & School Association is a member of the North
Penn Coordinating Council and is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt non-profit organization.

Business Name:

Address: City: Zip:

Contact Person:

Phone: Email:

Please indicate ad choice(s) below by checking (V) the applicable box(es). Ads are sold on a first-come,
first-served basis.

$25 Business Card (3.5” w x 2”h)
$50 Half Page (5.5"w x 3.5”h)

$100 Full Page (5.5"w x 7.75”h)

Please submit this form, your ad copy and payment to the address below. Please make checks payable
to “General Nash Home & School”.

General Nash Elementary Home & School
¢/o Amanda Laubach

1560 Liberty Bell Drive

Harleysville, PA 19438

Cash Amount: § Check Amount: $ Check Number:

Initials of Receiver: Date Received:



How much money do you throw away?
Start saving Box Tops!

Last year we earned $1600 for Nash in Box Tops!

Clip the Box Tops from hundreds of participating products and send them to school. Each Box Top is
worth 10¢ when Nash redeems them from Box Tops for Education. This year the money will help
fund any number of the Home & School sponsored programs, assemblies, field trips, classroom
activities and supplies.

1. The class that collects the highest amount of Box Tops will get to choose their reward (from a
predetermined list like movie time, PJ day, Wl dance party, extra recess, etc).

2. If you want to earn extra for the classroom contest, use the attached collection sheet to submit
Box Tops — if it'’s entirely filled in with unexpired regular Box Tops (not bonus ones), it will count
for 50 Box Tops in the classroom contest! Labeled bags/envelopes of box tops are still ok too,
but they just won’t earn extra in the classroom contest!

3. The teacher from the class that has the highest amount for the entire year will win a $100 gift
card for teacher supplies.

Fall Collection Drive: The fall collection drive has begun! Please submit Box Tops for fall collection
drive by Monday, October 17, 2016.

Collection Place: Send unexpired Box Tops in a sealed bag, envelope or collection sheet, labeled
with your child’s name and teacher, with your child or drop in the “Box Tops” bin under the H&S
bulletin board outside the gymnasium.

Questions: Contact Jen Sukaly at rsukaly@hotmail.com for Box Tops.
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